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To:

School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Reminder on the BPPE Annual Report Submission update
Dear BPPE Schools, 
RGM MEMO APRIL 22, 2019

This is a reminder that the BPPE’s annual report portal is now open with a May 16, 2019 due date for the 2017 Annual Report data. The Bureau continues to accept financial statements (hard copies).

Please see the email that went out on January 16, 2019

The Bureau has made the online Annual Report data submission process more efficient.  The Annual Report portal is now open with a May 16, 2019 due date for the 2017 Annual Report data (https://bppe.ca.gov/annual_report/). The Bureau continues to accept financial statements (hard copies) pursuant to 5, CCR Section 74110(b).  
We apologize for any inconvenience.
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